
 
 

 

 

 

25th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This Thursday 26th September is the European Day of Languages. To celebrate this day, we 

would love your child to bring in a poster they have made in either the language they speak 

at home or a language they are learning. Mrs Hoggan would like to decorate her new room 

with these posters so it would be lovely to include the word WELCOME in your chosen 

language.  

 

This activity is entirely optional but it would be lovely to have some bright colourful posters 

to welcome in the parents and children who use the room. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lucy Hoggan 

MFL coordinator 

Family Link Support Worker 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


